
	 	 	 	 			 	 Will	you	please	spend	the	next	sixty	seconds			
		 	 							 	 			 	 praying	for	this	specific	need	in	Thailand?			
	 	 							 	 			In	October	2016,	Thailand’s	King	Rama	the	9th	passed	away	a@er	70		
	 	 	 	 			years	on	the	throne.	He	was	greatly	loved	by	the	Thai	people.	This		
	 	 	 	 			October,	final	funeral	ceremonies	were	held	across	the	country,		
	 	 	 	 			corresponding	with	the	main	ceremony	in	Bangkok.	In	Lampang,	the		
	 	 	 	 			ceremony	was	held	at	the	university,	and	everything	was	decorated		
	 	 	 	 			with	marigolds,	what	I’ve	heard	was	the	king’s	favorite	flower.	Please		
	 	 	 	 			pray	for	peace	and	a	smooth	transiMon	forward	for	Thailand.	(Top	le':		
	 	 	 	 			my	teammate	and	I	waiMng	in	line	for	the	ceremony;	lower	le':	Lampang	Rajaphat		
	University	sign,	decorated	with	marigolds	and	other	flowers;	above	right:	monument	built	especially	for	the	ceremony	on		
	campus;	lower	right:	brochure	of	the	king’s	life,	given	to	everyone	who	parMcipated	in	the	ceremony.)

If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsle4er	electronically,	please	email	me	at	lauren.becker@agmd.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		lauren.becker@agmd.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239	
	 	 	 Check	out	my	website:			h8p://laureninthailand.org											ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540	
	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	hNp://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	health	and	protecMon;	the	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 privilege	to	join	in	the	final	ceremony	of	King	
Rama	9;	ge_ng	in	touch	with	many	people	about	iMneraMon;	a	great	team	in	Lampang	to	keep	ministry	and	
relaMonships	going	even	while	I’m	away.	PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	final	preparaMons	for	iMneraMon;	friendships	to	conMnue	
while	I’m	gone	and	pick	up	again	when	I	return;	wisdom	and	direcMon	as	I	minister	in	America;	tolerance	for	cold	
weather	(I’m	not	joking,	I	need	prayer!	This	body	is	used	to	the	Thai	tropics!	J);	safety	as	I	travel	for	iMneraMon.

November	3,	2017

P R A Y E R  AND  P R A I S E

I hope to see you soon!
	 A@er	four	years	in	Thailand,	it’s	Mme	for	me	to	iMnerate—a	fancy	word	that	means	
traveling	to	churches	and	visiMng	supporters	to	say	THANKS	and	share	how	God	is	working	in

S P A R E  S I X T Y

Happy Thanksgiving  &  Merry Christmas!

Thailand.	That	means…	I	hope	to	see	you	soon!	I	am	
planning	to	be	in	California	from	January	to	mid-April	
(home	for	Christmas	first,	yay).	Good	news:	I’ve	been	able	
to	schedule	some	meeMngs.	Good	and	bad	news:	my	
calendar	is	filling	up	already!	Please	let	me	know	how	I	
can	serve	your	church	or	small	group	while	I’m	in	
California.	You	can	email	me	or	leave	a	message	on	my	
phone.	(Info	at	the	bogom.)	I	can’t	wait	to	thank	you	in	
person	for	your	prayer	and	support!
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